


Hello Wiltshire Class!



My name is Ms Tumburi and I 
will be your new class teacher 

in Year 5



Our class will be called Yousafzai 
after  Malala Yousafzai



Some facts about who our class is 
named after…..

• Malala Yousafzai is a young Pakistani activist. In 2008 she 
began to protest the closing of girls’ schools in her area. 
In 2012 she was shot as a result of her protests. Yousafzai 
survived the assassination attempt and spoke all over the 
world about the importance of the education of girls.

• Yousafzai was nominated for the Nobel Peace Prize in 2013 
and won the award in 2014. She was the youngest person to 
ever receive the Nobel Peace Prize. She shared the award with 
another children’s rights activist.

https://kids.britannica.com/kids/article/assassination/352794
https://kids.britannica.com/kids/article/Nobel-Prize/353538
https://kids.britannica.com/kids/article/childrens-rights/476239


I know we haven’t been able to meet in 
person, so I wanted you to know a bit 

about me!
• I am originally from Cyprus but I moved to England when I was 

6 years old and have stayed here since! 

• I speak Turkish as a second language.

• I have 5 sisters and a little niece but no brothers! I am very 
close with my family.



My favourite hobby is travelling around 
the world and learning about new 

cultures.



I especially enjoyed climbing Mount 
Snowdon and camping at the Sahara 

Desert



This year we will be learning about…..

• North and South America

• The Amazon Rainforest

• Oceans

• Earth and space

• Living things and their habitats

• Forces

• Islamic civilisations

• Anglo-Saxons and Vikings

• The Normans



Here is a broader look …



I can’t wait to meet you all properly in 
September, this is what our classroom 

looks like – see you there!


